
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 

 

 

Monday 16th May, 2022 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our school celebrations for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, children are invited to wear 

red, white and blue for the day, on Wednesday 25th May.  Children must not wear heeled shoes 

or jewellery. 

On the 25th May, children will be learning about the Queen, the Platinum Jubilee and the Royal 

Family, alongside some Royal celebrations with their class! 

Just to remind you that school is closed on Thursday 26th May (Training Day) and Friday 27th May 

(Jubilee Holiday directed by the Government). 

We look forward to welcoming your children back to school after the May Half-Term Holiday on 

Monday 6th June. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton    

Head Teacher    

  

 

 

 


